
At its September 28, 2015 meeting the Board approved the motion submitted by 
Commissioner Mihevc, as follows: 
 

 

 

As the work of Metrolinx along Eglinton Avenue progresses, it would be wise to begin the 
planning as soon as possible for all the buses that currently interface with Eglinton Avenue and 
consider how the new LRT might change the routes and schedules. 

I am requesting that a staff report be delivered in early 2016 on this matter to the Commission. 


